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We have received some concerns regards injured players being allowed on
the bench during games.

Injured players are not allowed on the bench and must sit in the stands.

All managers/coaches will have this policy in their packages. If you do not
have a manager’s package, please let Ann Dias our Office Administrator
know and she will forward to you.

Please be advised that Sault Major Hockey Association does not allow
injured players on the bench in full equipment or no equipment. Any coach
who allows an injured player on or at the bench during a game will be
suspended on the spot for three (3) games.

Please see the following policy.

INJURED PLAYERS ON THE BENCH The NOHA has received many calls
about injured players being on the bench during hockey games.

Please be advised of the following Hockey Canada Playing Rule 9 (c):

Only players in uniform and a maximum of five team officials shall be
permitted to occupy the players’ bench. These individuals shall be
registered and entered on the Official game report. A maximum of five team
officials may be recorded on the Official Game report.

*************************************************************************************

*************************************************************************

If you have any information regarding this matter please email us at
saultmajor@saultmajorhockey.ca

Teams thanks for your cooperation.

Visit our website www.saultmajorhockey.ca




